
Oxford South Elementary Panel 

Attendance Area Review 

Final Attendance Area Review Report

March 18, 2025



Recommendations

THAT the attendance areas for South Ridge PS, Westfield PS, 

and Annandale PS as shown in Appendix A to the March 18, 

2025 report titled “Oxford South Elementary Attendance Area 

Review – Final Attendance Area Review Report” be approved 

and that this takes effect for September 2026; and​

THAT students who will be in Grade 8 in the year of 

implementation of the attendance area change, and their siblings 

at Westfield PS and Southridge PS, be provided with the “legacy 

agreement option” to remain at their current school, with 

transportation (if eligible), for the duration of the school year of 

implementation.
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